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February 13, 2024 

 

Statement of  
Daniel E. Orodenker 

Executive Officer 
State Land Use Commission 

 
Before the 

Senate Committee on Government Operations 
 

Tuesday February 13, 2024 
4:00 PM 

State Capitol, Room 415 and Video Conference 
 

In consideration of  
SB 2200 

RELATING TO ADMINISTRATIVE PROCEDURE 
 

Chair McKelvey; Vice Chair Gabbard; and members of the Senate Committee on 
Government Operations: 

 
The proposed measure would provide that a maximum time period to grant or deny a business or 
development-related permit, license, or approval would only apply if a request for a contested case had 
not been filed. 
 
The Land Use Commission (LUC) would recommend the addition of the following language “…or is 
required by law” after “…a contested case has not been filed”.  We believe that would provide clarity that 
existing statutory timeframes where contested case proceedings are required would remain in place. 
 
 Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this matter. 
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